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This section provides an update on the activity that your Foundation 

is undertaking, in collaboration with the employees that comprise 

ULMA, as a way to channel our commitment with the transformation 

of society into a more humanized and sustainable model.

ULMA Foundation 

During the first three weeks of 
June when there are only classes in the 
morning, we try to help parents balance 
their work and family lives. To accomplish 
this we have organized the fourth edition 
of the children’s workshops at ULMA 
designed for children ages 4 and up, 
from 2 to 6 in the afternoon, so that 
their parents can go to work with the 
peace of mind that their children are 
having fun. 

Seven monitors, who are also relatives 
of ULMA employees, have taken care 
of energizing these workshops to the 
fullest with lots of activities, experiments, 

Work-Life Balance
Children’s workshops in June

Solidarity collection of eyeglasses for Senegal
Until July 15th we’ve been collecting 
eyeglasses for Senegal: prescription 
eyeglasses and sunglasses. The purpose 
of this collection was to help the Ndank 
Ndank association of Bergara, in which 
several employee at ULMA are involved. 
Ndank Ndank is a non-profit organization 
dedicated to promoting interculturalism 
and developing cooperation programs in 
Senegal. A group of volunteers from this 
association will travel to Senegal from 
4-18 August to personally deliver all the 
eyeglasses we collect. Additionally, they 
will bring an eye exam machine donated 
by the Uzuri optics clinic of Elgoibar.
If you have eyeglasses to contribute, this 
will help other people see more clearly.

Electric Mobility at ULMA

manual projects, music, games, and fun.
As special guests this year we have 

had African refugees that live in the 
Larraña shelter in Oñati. They have come 
on Thursdays to teach boys and girls 
ages 8 an up how to make bracelets 
using coloured threads. 

On the last day we invited the 
participants and their families to say 
goodbye to the 2019 workshops. The 
children put on a theatre play and then 
we saw a video summary of these 80 
hours of workshops. To conclude, as a 
souvenir of the year, the invited refugees 
brought a gift that they themselves had 

made to give to each boy and girl: a 
threaded bracelet, but a much more 
complicated version than those taught in 
the workshops. 
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electric bicycles
The campaign for assistance in purchasing an 
ORBEA electric bicycle for biking to work has 
ended. A total of 26 employees have joined 
the program and are already enjoying their 
new electric bike. Thank you for being more 
sustainable when commuting to work.

The Basque Energy Agency of the Basque Government will hold a theoretical lecture 
on electric mobility with practical test drives of the Hyundai Kona electric vehicle on 
September 26, between 11:00 a.m. and 1:00 p.m. at the ULMA Group facilities in 
Oñati.
Personnel attending the lecture will be able to test drive this car for two days to 
commute from home to work. 

115
children 7

monitors

4th
edition

Image taken the last day of 
workshops

>>


